
19 Victoria Street, 
London, s.w. 

(typewritten) 

Dear sir William Osler, 

17. cu511/z. i3 
George H. Perley to w.o. 

22nd December 191€. 

I am in receipt of your letter of Lhe 21st instant, saying 
tha t Colonel Eruce would like LO have the correspondence be Lween 
you and him published. I am afraid that t.his is a question which 
I cannot help you decide, as I have never seen any of the letters 
to wbich you refer, so 1,:ha t I think you will have to make uu vour 
mind atout it yourself. Yôur'su~ges1,ion about consulting Mi;s 
Campbell seems to be quitè in order. I expect to receive to-day 
the Report of the Board of Officers cohc~r:ning the Medtcal service, 
and then will decide as soon as possible what action it.. is best 
to take. 

W~sbing you and Lady Osler the Compliments of the season, 
Yours sincerely, 

George H. Perley. 


